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Knowing and Reflecting Jesus! 
November 23, 2024 - 10:45 AM 

 
 

Prelude                             Leonard Westermeyer 
 
 

Welcome                                              Teddy Shupe 
 
 

Joy of Giving                                    Wanda Kirchmeier 
UCC Bible Workers 

 
 

Children’s Story                                         Dustin Jones 
 
 

Songs of Praise                                    Trisha Thorman 
 
 

Praying Together                                   Sarah Thomas 
 
 

Worship in Music            Patty Marsh & Darla Shupe 
 
 

Scripture                                                   Brayden Lasu               
Zechariah 4:6 

 
 

Message from the Word                    Teddy Shupe 
Meeting Jesus in Scripture: 

.                     “Zechariah: How to Be a Blessing!”  
 
 

    

 

 

Ministry Team 
Pastor Teddy Shupe 
   

Associates in Pastoral Care 
 Dan Frickle, Lead Elder; Nathan Cutler, Asst Lead Elder, 
 Travis Barker, Jim Davidson, Heidi Jones, Wanda  
 Kirchmeier, Lola Lile, Scott Rivas, Sarah Thomas 
 

Church Staff 
 Administrative Assistant Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Custodian Nathan Katsma 
 

Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) 
 Principal Darla Shupe 
     School Board Chair                                      Phil Dawson 
  

Additional Personnel 
 Church Clerk                                      Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Church Treasurer                                              Ed Wines 
     Head Deacon          Gregg Speers 
     Lead Deacon for November                      Gregg Speers 

  
 

Contact Information 
 

Office Hours: Mon—Thurs 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
Website: www.valleyadventist.church 
E-mail: office@valleyadventist.org 
Pastor’s E-mail: teddy@valleyadventist.org 
Phone: 509-926-5866     
Live Streaming/Archive: www.valleyadventist.church 
                                          (Click on Watch Live and enjoy!) 
Spokane Valley Adventist School Phone: 509-926-0955 
SVAS E-Mail: dshupe.svas@gmail.com 

Sabbath Schools 
9:30—10:30 AM 

 

Sanctuary: Jim Davidson/Virginia Davidson 
Fellowship Hall: SE corner, Travis Sammons Class 
Fellowship Hall: NE corner, Juan Palacios Spanish Class 
Library: Ron & Sue Eastman Class  
Something Else Bible Fellowship                           Room 2 
Abide Sabbath School            Room 1 
Youth: Grades 9 - 12                                    Room 5 
Juniors/Earliteen: Ages 10 - 14                      Room 3 
Primary: Ages 7 - 10                        Room 7 
Kindergarten: Ages 4 - 7                                   Room 6 
Beginners: Ages 0 - 4                        Room 4 



 

Week at a Glance 
 

Today - Enjoying Sabbath until 4:05 PM          
Nov 24 - Tech Tutoring, 11 AM (RSVP) 503-820-8478 
Nov 27 - Pathfinders, 6:00 PM  
             - Office Closed at Noon 
Nov 28 - Office Closed, Happy Thanksgiving! 
             - Community Prayer Gathering, 7:00 PM 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

Nov 30 - Festival of Thanksgiving Worship Service 
Dec 17 - SVAS Christmas Program, 6:30 PM 
Dec 21 - Christmas Brunch & Worship Celebration 
Dec 22 - Christmas Fellowship at the Shupe’s 

   Financial Information 
Monthly Church Budget Needs—$23,039 

  

Amount behind YTD through Sept                           $17,087 

Amount received through Nov 16                           $10,200 

Still needed to meet Nov budget                            $12,839 

                                       

 

 

 
 

 

 

This QR code is linked to SVAC 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Sue Eastman—healing 

 Glenn Kory-—healing 

 Chelle Martin—healing 

 Simon Lasu—comfort 

 Heather Miller—healing 

 Gemma Smith—healing 

 Sue Williams—comfort 

 Freda Willoughby—healing 

~ Announcements & Events ~ 
 

Welcome To Our Worship Service! 
 

Congratulations to Amanda and Trent Larson on the 
birth of their baby boy this week! Rowan Victor entered 
the world at 8 lb, 14 oz. If you would like to support 
them with a meal you can go to https://mealtrain.com/
gdv49l  
 

Children’s Social Time: Children, you are invited to a 
social time right after church on non-potluck Sabbaths! 
Guardians, if you want your children to participate in 
this new social time, please sign them in at the back  
of the sanctuary near the Deacon’s room immediately 
following the service. Volunteers will walk the children 
from there to the school gym for a safe and warm place 
for them to play and socialize together. Please pick up 
your children from the school gym by 12:45 pm. 
 

Thank you for Your Help and Support for Journey 
to Bethlehem, a community outreach event where  
volunteers from all of our sister churches in the greater 
Spokane area come together to provide a walk-through 
presentation of the birth of Jesus Dec. 6-8 - see insert for 
more details! 
 

Urgently Needed for elderly lady needing RV  
property, space or lot space to rent in Spokane Valley 
area: $300/$400 monthly. Call Cammy at 360-6608-404 
 

A Big-Time Heartfelt Thank You to our Valley  
Adventist family for the kind words of affirmation last 
Sabbath! Your encouraging thoughts in the cards, in 
person and by way of gifts touched our hearts deeply - 
we love and appreciate you!! ~Teddy & Darla Shupe 
 

Transfer, First Reading: 
OUT: Sarah Altman to New Home Adventist Church,  
               Sykeston, ND 
 

Change of Address: If anyone has a change of  
address, please let the church office know. 
 

Festival of Thanksgiving worship service will take 
place this coming Sabbath, Nov. 23! Let’s come  
worship Jesus through singing and sharing what God 
has been doing in our lives! 
 
 

 

Did you know? 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS)  

provided a Veteran’s breakfast and program on Nov. 
11! The students shared military and patriotic music 

through their vocal and bell choirs honoring the  
individuals who have served our country. Students 

and veterans enjoyed a delicious breakfast of  
pancakes, hashbrown/egg casserole, fruit salad and 

orange juice. Our school thoroughly enjoyed  
spending time with the 20 veterans who were able 

to attend! 
www.svassda.org 

Heating & Cooling Replacement (HVAC) 

Fundraising Progress: 
 Projected Cost:   $250,000 
 Amount Raised:                $214,248 
 Amount Still Needed:              $35,752 
Thank you for your sacrificial giving for God’s house! 

https://mealtrain.com/gdv49l
https://mealtrain.com/gdv49l

